
 
 

Pastoral Council Report 
From the Baptism Committee 

 
 

1.  What have you accomplished or worked on this month?  What events or 
activities have you sponsored or presented? (please include numbers of 
participants and helpers)                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                      
Friday Oct 14th -“Greet-Meet-Eat” event at NFC 
Members of the committee attended this event and reached out to families that we had 
worked with in the previous year.  A great deal of effort was put into the activities for 
the kids, food was delicious, and company was good.  There were (as Kyra stated) 4 new 
families. Wishing there were more.  Also hoping to have notice of similar events early on 
so that we can share these as ‘upcoming events’ with families who are having their 
children baptized.  

2.   What are the current or active plans and dreams you are currently working on or 
discussing?? 

Saturday November 19th – 
We have been asked to reach out to any families we have worked with, who have 
expressed an interest in becoming involved in the Parish, and inviting them to this event.  
Each member has committed to do so.  


